Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2020 8:25 AM

To: Paula Vraast-Thomsen

Cc: Amy Ow

Subject: RE: 2184 & 2185 COBBLEHILL LOTS 9 & 10

| called Bob. He didn’t get email but now knows what to do. Thanks

From: Paula Vraast-Thomsen <pthomsen@smcgov.org>

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 6:42 PM

To: robertpellegrine@yahoo.com; noel@nexgenbuilders.com; Jack Chamberlain <jtuttlec@aol.com>
Cc: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org>

Subject: 2184 & 2185 COBBLEHILL LOTS 9 & 10

Hello,

Please initial, date, sign and print the attached unsigned Revised Permits for lots 9 & 10 and return to me. |'ve attached
job copy of Truss Package for both permits.

Thank you for your patience while we processed your revision.

Kind regards,

Paula

http://planning.smcgov.org/survey

Please follow COVID-19 Requirements for Small Construction projects:

APPENDIX B-1: Small Construction Project Safety Protocol
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San Mateo County Building Department
455 County Center, 2" Floor
Redwood City, CA 94063

**Due to County protocol surrounding COVID-19, the Planning and Building Department’s public assistance
counters are closed and staff has been directed to work remotely until further notice. Please refer to our
website for temporary closure information/updates, https://planning.smcgov.org.




